NOTICE OF SPRING ELECTION
April 2, 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in the Village of Alma Center,
on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, the following offices are to be elected to succeed the present
incumbents listed. The term for village trustees will begin on April 08, 2024. All terms are
for two years unless otherwise indicated.

Office Incumbent
Village Trustee David Forsting
Village Trustee Teresa Johnson

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a village caucus for the purpose of nominating
candidates to appear on the spring election ballot for the above listed offices will be
scheduled between December 1, 2023, and January 1, 2024. The caucus will be held on
a date not sooner than January 2" and not later than January 21st. Notice of the
scheduled date of the caucus will be given at least five days before the caucus.

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a
photo ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles.

Done in the Village of Alma Center, on
December 06, 2023.

(Signature of Village Clerk)
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NOTICE OF
SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION
April 2,2024

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that an election is to be held in the School District
of Alma Center-Humbird-Merrillan on Tuesday, April 2, 2024. The following
terms are to be elected to succeed the present incumbents listed. The term of office
for school board members is three years, beginning on Monday, April 15, 2024.

Theo Scholze
Ryan Stubrud

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a Campaign Registration Statement and a
Declaration of Candidacy must be filed no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January
2,2024. These forms must be filed in the School District Office in Alma Center
between the hours of 7:45 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that if a primary election is necessary, the
primary will be held on Tuesday, February 20, 2024.

A description of the school boundaries can be obtained from the School District
Office.

Dated this 8" day of November, 2023.

Kara Paul, Clerk



